From: Peg Checkai
To: Mark Stevens

Subject: Re: ARPA Request Reminder

Date: Thursday, January 26, 2023 9:31:16 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Hello Mark,

This request would be for a city/county improvement request. As noted at the LT meeting, the city does not have a generator

to use in a public building, recognized as a warming/cooling center, if power is lost. The request would be to purchase and install a

generator at the library, that could be used in case of a city/county emergency.

Peg Checkai
Library Director
Watertown Public Library
(920)545-2322
www.watertownpubliclibrary.org

This email and any files transmitted with it are private and may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity(s) to whom they are addressed. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the City of Watertown by emailingwebmaster@ci.watertown.wi.us. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.

The City of Watertown accepts no liability or responsibility for any onward transmission or use of emails and attachments having left any City of Watertown domain. The City of Watertown is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the disclosure, senders and recipients of City of Watertown e-mail should presume that the e-mail is subject to disclosure upon request and is further subject to records retention standards.

From: Mark Stevens < MStevens@CityofWatertown.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:57 AM

To: Leadership Team <leadershipteam@CityofWatertown.org>

Subject: ARPA Request Reminder

All,

Please forward any requests that you may have for the unassigned ARPA funding to me **by next Wednesday, February 1**. Approximately \$297,000 remains, and I have already received requests that exceed that amount. This first quarter is likely the only remaining time to vie for your extraordinary requests.

Mark Stevens

Finance Director / Treasurer City of Watertown PO Box 477 Watertown, WI 53094 920-262-4007 http://www.ci.watertown.wi.us/



This email and any files transmitted with it are private and may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity(s) to whom they are addressed. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the City of Watertown by emailing webmaster@cityofwatertown.org. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.

The City of Watertown accepts no liability or responsibility for any onward transmission or use of emails and attachments having left any City of Watertown domain. The City of Watertown is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the disclosure, senders and recipients of City of Watertown e-mail should presume that the e-mail is subject to disclosure upon request and is further subject to records retention standards.
